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November 30th, 2023 

Dear Families,  

The winter holidays are quickly approaching and so is our Winter Concert for Nursery 

and Kindergarten! The concert is scheduled for Friday December 15th, 2023 at 2:15 

p.m. in the upper gym. There is no dress code for the concert. After the concert, 

you are welcome to stay in the gym and take pictures on the stage and then head to 

our classroom. There we will share some snacks and treats to celebrate the hard 

work students have done to prepare for this special day.  

Any treat or snack donations to our classroom party are welcome as long as they are 

nut, and fish/seafood free. If there is anything you’d like to bring in, please let me 

know in an email or through a direct message in SeeSaw. There are 26 students in 

the afternoon class.  

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

Ms. Klassen 

204-453-6639  

anklassen@wsd1.org 
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